
August 29, 2021
Dear School Community,
We are writing to you to let you know that an individual(s) at Klickitat School has tested positive for COVID-19. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our team is working closely with the Klickitat Health Department to identify anyone who might have had close contact with the individual(s) who tested positive for COVID-19. All students identified as a close contact have receive another notification, in addition to this letter. If you do not receive an additional notification, then your child was not identified as a close contact and their risk of infection is low. 
Symptoms of COVID-19
While your child may not be identified as a close contact of the positive individual, we encourage you to watch for any symptoms of COVID-19 in your child. Those symptoms can include any of the following and may appear two to 14 days after exposure:
	Fever of 100.4°F / 38°C or higher
Cough
Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
Chills
Fatigue
Muscle pain or body aches
Headache
	New loss of taste or smell
Sore throat
Congestion or runny nose
Nausea or vomiting
Diarrhea
Other signs of new illness that are unrelated to a preexisting condition (such as seasonal allergies)


What Should I do now? 
While many of these symptoms may be caused by other conditions such as allergies, the health department recommends seeking medical evaluation if any of these symptoms develop in the next 14 days. If your child develops symptoms please notify Yvette Schultz at 509-369-4145 Yvette.Schultz@klickitatsd.org, and reach out to your medical provider for evaluation and testing.
If your child is not identified as a close contact and has no COVID-19 symptoms, testing is not recommended and the risk of infection is low. Simply having a case of COVID-19 in your child’s school does not require any restrictions unless your child is experiencing COVID-19 symptoms or has tested positive for COVID-19.
Based on this information, if you have specific concerns about your child or would like to keep your child home out of an abundance of caution, please contact  Yvette Schultz.
The health and safety of our students, staff and entire school community is our top priority. We will continue to keep you informed about any actions required by you or measures we are implementing to protect students, staff and families. 
If you have further questions about COVID-19, consult your healthcare provider or contact the Washington State Department of Health by visiting https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/COVID19, calling the Washington State COVID-19 Assistance Hotline, 1-800-525-0127.
Sincerely,
Brian Freeman

